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WelcomeBack!Upcoming Events

We would like to warmly welcome back our returning JES and CCSA students
as well as many new staff members to the 2024/2025 school year. We are

excited to have another fun-filled school year that will enrich the minds of our
JES and CCSA students giving them the feeling of wanting to come back for
more. You can expect monthly newsletters to keep you updated on events,
activities, school functions and more. These will be sent to your e-mail and
posted on our school website for your convenience at www.jespanthers.org.

We are so excited to share and start this school year with your families. 

This year school our school schedule has changed where we will begin class
promptly at 8:00 AM. Students may arrive on campus at 7:45 AM. School

release will be at 2:20 PM Tuesday-Friday. Mondays are early release where
students are dismissed at 1:20 PM. Throughout the school year we will

continue to provide free nutritious school breakfast and lunch for all students.

On September 3rd, there is no school as we recognize labor day.   

We hope you had a first great week back and are all settled into your
homerooms. Let a great new school year begin!!

8/26-Early Release
at 1:20 PM

8/26-Girls Basketball
Season Starts 

9/3-Cross Country
begins 

9/3-Site Council at
4:00 PM in the
school faculty lounge

9/4- PTO Meeting at
3:00 PM in Rm. 4

9/11-School board
Meeting at 5:00 PM
in the District Office

9/12-Family
Information Night:
Human Trafficking
presented by the
Chicken Ranch
Casino

- 



Continued....
Dear Families, 

     In an ongoing effort to protect and support the students at Jamestown School
District, we are proud to announce our partnership with STOPit Solutions, a nationally
recognized leader in school safety and wellness.
Through this partnership, everyone in our school community has access to the STOPit
anonymous reporting app – a powerful tool designed to deter and promptly address
instances of bullying, school violence, self-harm, and inappropriate behaviors.
With the STOPit app, users can anonymously submit tips, attach photo or video
evidence, and privately message school leaders with the necessary information to
help everyone involved.
     In addition, when a student or anyone in our school community needs immediate
support, the STOPit app provides direct access to the Crisis Text Line. Users can
anonymously text with counselors (day or night) until they feel safe and calm.
We encourage everyone in our school community to download the STOPit app.
If you haven’t already done so, we kindly urge parents and guardians to download the
STOPit app and become familiar with its features. This will not only enable you to
guide your children in using the app but will also demonstrate our collective
commitment to the safety and wellbeing of our whole school community. The STOPit
app is available on the Apple App Store and Google Play Store.
     If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school office.
We look forward to continuing to provide safe and enriching learning experiences for
our students.

Kindly, 
Principal Sarah Gillum 

"It is not what is poured into the student but what is planted that
counts." -E. P. Bertin

A Message from your Principal

A u g u s t
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"It is not what is poured into the student but what is planted that
counts." -E. P. Bertin

Character Strong

Parent Volunteers

As many of you know, our school practices and teaches the
importance of good character qualities. We think it’s important to
not only teach students academic, but good character qualities

as well. 
Each month we will teach a new character trait and ask students
to embody that during the month. Students will be recognized at

assemblies for displaying these character traits around 
campus. 

It is with this thought that we will help students feel empowered,
cared for, and feel they are in a safe learning environment.

In each monthly newsletter we will include the new trait for the
month and we encourage families to talk and practice what each

of these character traits mean. 
We are looking forward to learning about the trait: Respect in the

month of September! 

Are you interest in volunteering in your child’s classroom, on field
trips, or anywhere on campus? We would love to have you and

always encourage families to be involved in their child’s
education! To become a cleared volunteer, all you have to do is

complete a volunteer form online and complete an online
training. There is a QR Code in the flyer posted below for you to

sign up now. We hope to see you on campus!

School Sports Programs 
Girls Basketball will begin on August 26th. Practices will be held after school and a game schedule
will be posted soon. If your child is interested in participating in this sport and they are in grades

6th-8th, please see Lisa Kasper in the school office for more details. 

Helpful Info!

A Message from our 
School Counselor

 We encourage Social
Emotional Learning starting
with kindness and acts of
kindness to others and a
reminder to show kindness
to ourselves. You can try:

Taking some time for
yourself to relax.
Taking a break from social
media
Treat yourself to
something small, like a
song or dancing.
Spending time in nature.
Using kind words when
you talk to yourself.
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"It is not what is poured into the student but what is planted that
counts." -E. P. Bertin

PTO 

Jamestown Family Resource Center 

Do you like being involved in the events happening around
school? Are you good at fundraising? Are you interested in

helping out at your child’s school? PTO invites you to their first
PTO Meeting Wed. 9/4 in Room 4 @ 3:00

PTO Fundraiser 
Boots, Bids and BBQ will be held on 10/25/2024 at Hurst Ranch,

we are looking for raffle donations.  
Grade spans will be creating gift baskets for raffle prizes, more
info to come. PTO will have tickets available online, link can be

found on our Facebook Page. 

@Jamestown Elementary PTO

The Jamestown Family Resource is now open Monday through
Friday 8-12 noon. Please feel free to call to set up an

appointment at (209) 984-4704. We offer an emergency food
pantry and clothing closet.  Please come check us out if you

haven't, meet the JFRC Co-Directors Kristen Youngman & Patty
Aguiar, take a tour and learn more about the wrap-around

services we offer!

Jamestown Family Resource Center (JFRC) Directors
paguiar@jespanthers.org kyoungman@jespanthers.org

209.984.4704

After School Activities 
The Jamestown After school Program is open this year until 6

PM. 
Pathways will be open Tuesday- Friday starting from 2:20-3:20.

The start of pathways is TBD.   

Contact Info: 
School Office: 
209-984-5217

website: 
https://www.jespanthers.org/

Helpful Info!

Mrs. Nicolson’s Class
Use the following link to join

Mrs. Nicholson’s REMIND group:
https://www.remind.com/join/4

2a97f2

Is your Child interested in
going to Washington 

D.C?
Attention all 7th and 8th

grade parents. Is your child
interested in traveling to

Washington DC? This trip is
scheduled for June, 2025.

Parent information meeting
(for newly interested

families) will be held Wed,
Sept. 11th at 6:00 pm in

room 22. Contact Melissa
Miotti for more details.

mailto:mdyken@jespanthers.org
mailto:kyoungman@jespanthers.org
https://www.jespanthers.org/
https://www.remind.com/join/42a97f2
https://www.remind.com/join/42a97f2















